
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APRIL 2021  

   Upcoming 
Events! 

 
April 1st is our Easter party! Look 

forward to a special visit from 
the Easter Bunny! Wear your 

Easter best!  
 

April 2nd Bunny Bunch will be 
closed for Good Friday  

 
Universal Pre-K spring break is 

from April 2nd to the 9th  
 

Spring and graduation picture 
days will be April 19th, 20th, and 

21st 
Please check the handout for 

your child’s assigned day.  
 

Earth day is April 22nd!  
Look forward to learning all 

about how to keep our Earth 
healthy!  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 
 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 
Month, Miss Corinne from our Townline Road 
location! Miss Corinne is the lead teacher in our 
Toddler Room and is doing an amazing job! All of 
the toddlers absolutely adore her and are always 
excited to see her, and she is always excited to 
see them too! Miss Corinne always makes sure 
that all of the kiddos are safe and having fun. 
She takes such great care of each and every 
child and you can see that she truly cares about 
them. Miss Corinne is fun- loving, caring, and 
patient. The toddlers love doing Circle Time and 
fun crafts and activities everyday with her. Her 
classroom is always decorated cute and is very 
clean and organized! She is one of our best 
cleaners and does a great job making sure the 
children have a clean, safe, and fun classroom. 
Not only do the children love Miss Corinne, but so 
do the other employees and all of the parents! 
We are very grateful for all that she does for 
the children and for the center! 
Congratulations Miss Corinne!! We love you!!! 

 
 
 

 

Notes from 
the 

Directors… 

March was such 
a great month 
for us here at 
Bunny Bunch! 

We were able to 
finally get a 

glimpse of what 
spring will bring 

us and were 
able to play 

outside so much 
more! 

We celebrated 
Dr. Seuss’s 

birthday and 
had a month 

full of luck and 
charm as we 

celebrated St. 
Patrick’s Day!   

Just a 
reminder: 

tuition is always 
due the Friday 

before the week 
of attendance. 

Thank you!  
 

If you may 
have any 
questions, 

please call the 
office at 

(716)731-
5948! 

Happy Birthday!!! 
This month we would like to wish 
Ava a very happy 2nd birthday, 

Robert a very happy 4th birthday, 
and a very happy 5th birthday to 
Joey P., Katie B., Vincent M., and 

Easton J.! Also, Happy 7th birthday 
Emmalynn and happy 8th birthday 

Vin and Levi! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 
Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 
month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 
Certificates and prizes will be available to the 
children at the beginning of each month. The 
teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 
qualities! 😊"#$% 

Our wnderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS: Kennedy 

TODDLERS: Sean and Ava  

PRE-K 3: Chrisopher and Penelope 

UPK: Nicholas, Zander, Sloane, Roman, 
Bradley, Brycen, Aurora, Caleb, Sadie, 
Jospeh P., Paulina, Caleb W. 

 

 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

Spring is Here!  
Spring has sprung and we can tell! As the weather gets 
warmer, we are so excited to take our babies on walks 

outside to enjoy the sunshine! We have tons of fun 
things for this month that the babies will be doing! In 
our first week of April the babies will be paining with 

ice cubes! Using food coloring and water the babies will 
be able to make beautiful water color paintings to take 

home! Next, they will be learning how to paint with 
feathers to make a unique degin! They also will make 
cottonball clouds where they will use their fine motor 
skills to place the cotton balls on the paper to make a 

cloud! After learning how to make the cotton ball 
clouds, they will learn how to glue feathers onto a 

paper duck! The will learn all about duckies and get to 
bring home their master piece to show what they 

learned! Lastly, the infants will make a sun out of a 
paper plate and make flowers out of their handprints! 

Two perfect crafts to hang on a refidgerator! The 
babies are going to have so much fun this month and 

we cant wait for it to begin!  

 

 

Important Notes and 
Reminders: 

We will be sending home any swaddles or 
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be 

washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, 
pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in 

with their first & last name. Thanks! 

April 1st is our Easter Party! The Easter Bunny 
will be visiting each of the classrooms! He is 
asking that all students stay seated and 

practice social distancing!  

The Daycare is closed April 2nd for Good Friday.  

Spring picture days are April 19th, 20th and 21st  

April 22nd is Earth Day!  

April 9th, 16th, and 23rd are Sabres Days!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Congratulations to 
our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Kennedy! 

 

 

Infant Room 
News! April  

 

 



 

 

Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

 

Congratulations to our  Infant Star Of The Month, Kennedy! Kennedy is the 
Infant Room star of the month for April and we are so excited about it! 

Kennedy has been growing and exploring more and more each day! Since being 
with us, Kennedy had learned how to sit, crawl, walk, and now she can even run! 

How impressive is that! She is practically already a toddler with all those 
skills! Kennedy loves to sing and dance! You should see how excited she gets for 

circle time! Kennedy is such a sweet little girl who is always looking to give 
hugs and be snuggled. She loves all her teachers so much and is so good at 

playing with her friends. She is a social butterfly who knows how to share and 
play so nicely! Kennedy is not only sweet, but also silly! What a perfect 

combination! She is guarenteed to make you laugh with her silly dance moves or 
silly faces! She is just too cute to handle! We are so excited to see what 

Kennedy learns next! Congratulations Kennedy, we love you!!!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

Spring has Sprung!  
It’s April and the weather is offically lightening up and 
allowing us to go outside more and more! We had a 

great month last month and are ready for this month to 
be even better! Our first week we will be learning all 
about Spring! Making raindy day pictures, rainbow 

necklaces, abd coloring raindrops! After that we focus 
on Spring Animals. We will learn about a variety of 

animals including robins, squirrles, sheep, and 
ladybugs! The next week is April Showers! The kids will 

do all things having to do with rain! Umbrella crafts, 
rain clouds, puddle shapes, and rainbow clouds just to 
name a few. Lastly, we will be wrapping up the month 
with Colors and Rainbows. The toddlers will get to mix 

colors to make different colors, make a coffee filter 
rainbow, and even make beautiful sun catchers! This 
month is just what we all need to get in the mood for 
summer and prepare for all the warm days to come! 
We can wait to get outside and enjoy the sunshine!  

IMPORTANT NOTES & 
REMINDERS: 

 

We are asking that each child bring in a 
blanket for themselves for naptime. We will be  
sending them home at the end of each week 

to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 
other items your child brings in. Thanks! 

April 1st is our Easter Party! The Easter 
Bunny will be visiting each of the classrooms 
to say hello! He is asking that all students 
stay seated and practice social distancing 

The Daycare is closed April 2nd for Good 
Friday.  

Spring picture days are April 19th, 20th and 
21st 

April 22nd is Earth Day!  

April 9th, 16th, and 23rd are Sabres Days! 
Wear your favorite Sabres apparel! 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 
our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Sean and Ava!  

 

 

Toddler Room 
News! April 

 
 

Happy Birthday to Ava who turns 
2 this month! 

 

 



 

 

Toddlers Star Of The 
Month! 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Sean! 
Sean has been doing so well being a role model for his 

friends in the toddler room. He loves to sit for circle time 
and participate with all his peers. Sean is one smart cookie 

and has been counting and singing loud for everyone to 
hear at circle time each morning he is here! We are so 

impressed! Sean absolutely loves to sing and we all love to 
listen. You can catch Sean singing little tunes while he is 

playing during the day. His favorite toys to play with 
during the day are the blocks, cars, and kitchen toys. Sean 

like to make tall towers and drive his cars all around the 
classroom! He also loves to make food for his friends and 

teachers at the kitchen. He is such a caring friend! Sean is 
sure to give you a big smile every time you walk into the room. He is sure to make you laugh and 

brighten your day with a hug! Not only does he put a smile on his teachers faces, he is sure to make 
all his friends happy whenever they need it! He will make his friends laugh and hug them until they 
are happy as can be! We are so proud of Sean and how far he has come since being at Bunny Bunch! 

Congratulations Sean, we love you!!!  
 

Congratulations to our second Toddler Star Of The Month, 
Ava!  Ava is just turing 2 this month and you would not 
believe the growth we have seen in this little girl! Ava has 
started talking to much and saying all of her teachers names! 
It is just the cutest thing! Ava has become such a big girl in 
such a short amount of time and has started to participate in 
circle time where she will count her numbers and sing her 
ABCs! Ava loves the library area where her teachers read her 
stories and she looks at the pictures. Ava is also such a sweet 
and caring friend! She is so sweet and will always be the first 
friend to go up to someone if they are having a rough day. She 
offers hugs and laughs until her friends can’t be sad anymore! 
Ava gets a kick out of knowing she got her teachers or friends 
to laugh with her! Its’s so adorable! This adorable and 
loveable little girl will give hugs and cuddles to anyone who 
asks and sometimes that’s all you need to make your day 
perfectly wonderful! We are so grateful to have Ava in our 
toddler room and can’t wait to watch her keep growing. 
Congratulations Ava, we love you!!! 



 

 

 

   

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

 Jumping into Spring  
March was a great month for us in Pre-k 3! We 
got to play on the playfround a few times and 
even play with chalk. However, April is looking 

to be filled with even more fun and nice 
weather! Our first week of the month will start 
off with Spring Time. The kids will make a sun 

craft, kite craft, hand print flowers and do some 
fun spring themed counting! Our theme for the 
following week is ‘Weather for Ducks’ where we 
will be making duck masks, rain boots, and duck 
dot to dot activities! Next, is ‘Radiant Rainbows’ 

where everyone will make a tissue paper 
rainbow, a salt rainbow and a color by number 
rainbow! We love the colors of the rainbow!! 

Lastly,we will close out the month with 
‘Favorite Book Week’ where the kids will read a 
variety of books and choose their facorite at the 

end! They will make a letter tree, a Rainbow 
Fish craft, and a Groovy Shirt Pigeon handprint! 

April is going to be such a fun month!  

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 
REMINDERS: 

If your child naps, we are asking that they 
bring in a blanket for naptime. We will be sending 

them home at the end of each week to get 
washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any other 
items your child brings in. Thanks!  

April 1st is our Easter Party! The Easter Bunny 
will be visiting each of the classrooms to say 

hello! He is asking that all students stay seated 
and practice social distancing 

The Daycare is closed April 2nd for Good Friday.  

Graduation picture days are April 19th, 20th 
and 21st 

April 22nd is Earth Day!  

April 9th, 16th, and 23rd are Sabres Days!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Pre-k 3 Room 
News! April 

 
 

Congratulations to 
our Pre-k 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Christopher and 
Penelope  

 

Happy Birthday to Robert who 
turns 4 this month!  

 

 



 

 

Pre-K 3 Stars Of 
The Month

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, 
Christopher! Christopher has been chosen as April’s 
star of the month because he has been working so 

hard in all areas of school. Christopher can now spell 
his name with just a tiny bit of assistance, knows his 

shapes and colors which is so impressive!  He is also 
working so hard on potty training and we are seeing 
such great progress! Christopher is full of absolute 

cuteness and all his teachers can’t help but smile when 
they see him and his blue eyes!  He loves to give hugs 

and cuddle up on his teachers especially after nap time! 
What a sweet little boy! Christopher is also so 

creative and loves to color and draw! He may even be 
an artist one day! His favorite centers at school are 
playdough, magnets, and cars. Christopher builds big 

houses out of the magnet blocks that leave his friends and even teachers impressed! We are so 
proud of how far Christopher has come since being with us and know that his growth won’t stop 

here! Congratulations Christopher, we love you!!!  
 
 
Pre-k 3 is excited to announce Penelope as their Star 
of the Month for April!  Penelope is such a star 
student and it shows in all of her school work! She is 
such a smart little girl who can spell her name all on 
her own, knows all the circle time songs and sings them 
perfectly. She also has been working very hard on 
writing her name and has been doing a great job! 
Penelope is such a silly girl with the biggest and 
boldest personality! We absolutely love listening to 
Penelope tell us stories because they never fail to 
make us laugh with her! She loves to make jokes and 
crack her friends up just the same! Not only does she 
try to make her friends laugh but she is also very 
nurturing and caring towards her friends! She will 
comfort her friends by giving them back rubs and 
asking how they are feeling. It is too cute to watch! 
Penelope loves to express her style in the dress up 
center and then go make food for all her friends and 
teachers in the kitchen center! Her imagination is so impressive! We are so proud of Penelope and 
know she is going to continue to do amazing in Pre-k 3! Congratulations, we love  you!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

April plans and themes’!  

 
March is packed with fun and learning! Our first 
week’s theme is “Fun with Dr. Seuss”. Pre-K will 

be reading so many Dr. Seuss books, they will 
be rhyming in their sleep! And don’t foget to 
check the calendar for what to wear on what 

days this week! After that we will be learning all 
about our 5 senses! Touching, smelling, 

listening, seeing, and even tasting! To end out 
this week the kids will have a taste testing 
party! How fun! Going into the week of St. 
Patrick’s Day the children are going to be 

learning all about money! They will learn that 
not only are leprechans lucky, they also love 

money! Don’t forget to wear green this week! 
Our final week in March begins with National 

Goof Off Day! Make sure you act silly this day by 
bringing in a toy from home, talking loudly in 
the hallway, and dressing in something you 
wouldn’t normally wear! This final week is 
about Spring Time where they will learn all 

about the season of Spring!  

IMPORTANT NOTES & 
REMINDERS 

Unfortunately, due to the circumstances this year 
we ask that you do not bring any home items/toys 

besides your child’s backpack, folder, and water 
bottle.  

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is labled 
with their first and last name. Thank you!  

, April 1st is our Easter Party! The Easter Bunny 
will be visiting each of the classrooms to say hello! 

He is asking that all students stay seated and 
practice social distancing 

The Daycare is closed April 2nd for Good Friday.  

There is no UPK from April 2nd to April 9th!  

Graduation picture days are April 19th, 20th and 
21st! 

April 22nd is Earth Day!  

April 9th, 16th, and 23rd are Sabres Days! Wear 
your favorite Sabres apparel!  

 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 

UPK 
News! April  

 
 

Congratulations to our 
UPK Stars of the Month, 

Nicholas, Zander, Sloane, 
Roman, Bradley, Brycen, 

Aurora, Caleb, Sadie, 
Jospeh P., Paulina, Caleb 

W.  

Happy Birthday to Joey P, Katie B, 
Vincent M, and Easton who all turn 5 

this month! 
 

 



 

 

Nicholas is one of the stars of the month is Miss Donna’s class this month! Nicholas is a terrific 
friend who is always kind, caring, and generous. He loves to share and trade with all his friends! 
Nicky is so creative and playful and loves center time with his friends! He knows his upper- and 

lower-case letters, his numbers, shapes, and colors too! Nicholas is a smart and enthusiastic 
learner who always has a smile on his face! He is always actively engaged in group activities, big 

or small. Nicky is so athletic. He can run very fast, gallop and has begun to skip! His favorite 
thing to do at school is exercise! He loves doing push-ups, jumping jacks, and lunges. He also loves 
reading books! His favorite is “Oh Say Can You Say Di-no-saur?”. Nicky’s favorite toys are the 

magnetic blocks. When Nicholas grows up he wants to “make money”. How you ask? As a monster!! 
We are so proud of you Nicholas! Congratulations, we love you!!!  

 

 Zander is the other star of the month in Miss Donna’s class! Zander is a wonderful boy who is a 
great friend. He is kind, caring, and shares with all of his friends. He is very cooperative and 

follows all the classroom rules and routines. Zander takes an active part in all out activities. He 
shows pride in himself and his work. He is very intelligent and knows all of his letters, shapes, 
numbers, and colors! Zander has a positive attitude towards learning and school. He is always 
productive and involved during out work times. He is so adorable and has perfected a masked 
smile by giving me a wink! Zander wants to be a police officer when he grows up. His favorite 

thing to do at school is building robots, dump trucks and crane trucks with the magnetic blocks! 
We are so proud of all the growth Zander has achieved so far this year and look forward to 

seeing even more as we wrap the year up! Congratulations Zander! We love you!!!  

 

Sloane is one of Miss Samantha’s Stars of the month for April! This blue eye and blonde-haired 
adorable girl is being recognized in Miss Samantha’s class for being such a dedicated student who 

always strives to do her very best! Sloane comes into school every morning with a positive 
attitude and gets busy working hard right away! She is always lending a helping hand to her 
teachers and peers. She even offers to help her friends in other centers clean up once she has 

cleaned up her own! Slone has been working so hard at identifying her numbers and has become a 
total master at it! One of her favorite things to play with at school is our ocean animals!  She 
loves all of the different fishies! Slone is a perfect example of a star student and friend! She is 

not only a total wiz with her schoolwork but is also a friend everyone in the class wants to have! 
Congratulations Sloane, we love you!!! 

 

Roman is the other star of the month in Miss Samantha’s class for the month of April! Roman 
has the sweetest “smize” every morning when he walks into school! We love to see him walking 
through the door happy to be here at Bunny Bunch! His smile is contagious, and all the kids look 
forward to seeing Roman come in the room in the morning! Roman is always kind and helpful to 

his teachers and peers. Roman has been practicing perfecting writing his name and has 
absolutely mastered it! He’s a total pro! Romans favorite toy at school is our soft foam blocks! 
He loves to build houses and super tall towers because they are soft and quiet when they fall 
down! Roman has the best sense of humor and always makes his friends and teachers laugh. 

Roman has such a great desire to do well and has successful at everything he puts his mind to! 
Congratulations Roman, we love you!!!  

 

 



 

 

Bradley is one of Miss Amy’s star students for the month of April! Bradley has been working so 
hard this year to get himself ready for kindergarten next year! Each day he practices writing his 
name and gets better and better at it every time! He has also become a total expert at working 

with scissors. Bradley has made so many friends since he has been in Miss Amy’s class and has 
opened up to more and more each day! Bradley loves to play in the block center with his friends 
where everyone he can build big towers, houses and villages. He loves to get out the racing cars 
and drive his cars through the village that he just built! Bradley has a great imagination and 

loves to help run the “ice cream stand” when we get to go outside to play! Great friends always 
share their ice cream! We are so proud of how far Bradley has come from joining Miss Amy’s class! 

Congratulations Bradley, we love you!!!  

 

Brycen is our other Star of the Month in Miss Amy’s class for the month of April! Brycen has 
grown up so much since the start of the year! His confidence is absolutely booming, and it shows 
every day with his big smile and happy, positive attitude towards school! You won’t ever catch 
Brycen saying “I can’t do that” because he knows if he puts his mind to it, he can! We love to 
watch as he tries new things and discovers all the things he can do! Brycen is learning to read 
words and books with his friends and always impresses us with how much he knows! He loves 

using the pictures to discover what the book is all about. Brycen is also always looking forward 
to learning how to play new games in class. Some of his favorites are Bingo, Roll and Cover or 
Memory. Brycen is the perfect example of a star student because he is so eager to learn and 

always puts forth his very best effort. Congratulations Brycen, we love you!!!  

 

Aurora is one of Miss Allison’s stars of the month for April! She is a very sweet girl who is 
always saying encouraging nice words to her friends. Aurora has blossomed socially and has made 
so many friends at school! She has a positive attitude and is always listening to her teachers 
and following directions! Aurora is also a very smart little girl who can spell her name, count to 

30, and knows all of her colors! She has a very sunny personality and is always singing her 
favorite rock and roll songs. Her teachers absolutely love it and think she’s so much fun! Aurora 
loves to go to our magnet center and build a giant castle. She also loves playing in groups with 
her friends and coloring! Her favorite thing she has learned at school is counting and writing 

numbers and her favorite book is “Goldilocks and the Three Bears”! Aurora’s golden blonde locks 
make her look just like the adorable Goldilocks! We are so proud of you Aurora! Congratulations, 

we love you!!!  

 

Caleb is Miss Allison’s other Star of the Month for April! Caleb is a loveable little boy who loves 
to talk to his teachers about everything! Caleb has made so much progress from the beginning 
of the school year. He listens to his teachers and follows directions. Caleb is very smart, and he 
always surprises his teachers with fun facts about animals and dinosaurs. He can also write his 
name, count to twenty, and knows almost all of his alphabet letters! Caleb is such a social little 
boy who is always having lots of fun with friends when we are doing centers! He has been doing 
a nice job sharing with his friends. Caleb’s favorite center to go to is the kitchen/grocery store. 

He also loves to play with cubes and magnets where he builds the “Incredible Hulk”. His 
favorite thing that he has learned is our number and letter of the week and his favorite book 

we have read is “The Beast”. Congratulations Caleb, we love you!!!  



 

 

Sadie was chosen as Miss Renee’s Star Student for the month of April because she is such a 
great friend to all of her classmates. Sadie works so hard every day and participates in our class 

discussions with enthusiasm. She loves telling us about herself and her family and we love 
hearing all about all the fun things Sadie does outside of school. Sadie loves small group learning 
activities, and especially likes making crafts with Miss Renee. She is so smart and love showing 
off everything she knows! Sadie is never afraid to try anything new and is always the first one 
to volunteer! One of her favorite activities is the jumping game where she spells her name or 

recites her address, then jumps to a little song about her! She also loves singing her letter 
sounds song and is such a good leader during songs. Sadie has grown so much since the start of 

the school year, we are so proud of her! Congratulations Sadie, we love you!!! 

 

Jospeh P.  was chosen as another Star of the Month for April in miss Renee’s class! Joey P. 
has grown so much in all areas since the beginning of the school year and that is the reason 
why he was chosen as a Star Student! Joey is a smart little boy who knows all of his letters, 
numbers, and shapes! His smile lights up the room especially when we get to his name in our 
Good Morning song! He loves playing learning games where he has to match uppercase and 
lowercase letters! Joey’s absolute favorite center is our block center. He loves building tall 

towers with his friends! Joey is such a sweet little boy who loves giving hugs to his friends 
and helping Miss Renee run errands in our school! Joey also loves PJ Masks and Paw Patrol and 
telling us about his awesome toys he has at home! We are so proud of Joey and look forward to 
watching him grown even more throughout the rest of the school year. Congratulations Joey, 

we love you!!! 

 

Paulina is Miss Laura’s star of the month for the month of April! She is being recognized for 
her positive attitude and kind heart! She is always quick to give a compliment and encourage 
anyone she sees. Paulina’s enthusiasm for everything and bubbly personality are so contagious! 
When asked what she liked about her day, she usually answers with “everything!”. She loves 
any opportunity to sing, dance, and move and her creative imagination can be seen whenever 

she is playing! Paulina is happy to be at school with her friends every day. She is always helpful 
and kind and loves any opportunity to help her teacher and friends. Paulina loves to share 

about what is happening in her life outside of school and actively participates in our small and 
large group activities. She is a smart little girl who has made great progress with learning 
her letters, knows all her colors and shapes, and can count to 20! Keep up the great work 

Paulina! Congratulations, we love you!!!  

 

Caleb is our other star of the month for Miss Laura’s room! He is being recognized for his 
curious and inquisitive personality. Caleb loves to ask questions and seek information to help 

him make sense out of his world. He has made great improvements in getting involved 
without daily activities, putting forth his best effort and trying new things. Caleb also 
tries his best when participating in our group discussions during Circle Time and when 

reading a book. He is a smart boy who has made great progress with shapes, counting, and 
writing his name! We are so proud of how hard he has been working this year! Caleb likes to 

help in the classroom doing his daily job, especially when he is the line leader or chair 
stacker. He is an excellent builder and likes playing with different the types of blocks we 

have in our classroom. Keep up the great work Caleb, we love you!!!  



 

 

 Dr. Seuss Week!  

 

 



 

 

St. Patrick’s Day!  

 

 

 

 


